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Coming Events  

 

¶ September 3 & 4ðGerman Herit-
age Festival 

¶ September 5ðLabor Day 

¶ September 5ðInternational Day of 
Charity 

¶ September 6ðRead a Book Day 

¶ September 10ðWorld Sucicide 
Prevention Day 

¶ September 11ð9/11 Remembrance 
Day 

¶ September 11ðGrandparentôs Day 

¶ September 15ðInternational Day 
of Democracy 

¶ September 16-18ðIrish Heritage 
Festival 

¶ September 21ðInternational Day 
of Peace 

¶ September 22ðAutumn Begins 

   o 
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Remembering Our Roots  

In honor of the upcoming Hispanic Heritage month, we would like to share with you 

our Hispanic Heritage here at MCRC.  We were founded in 1975 as the Hispanic American 

Council.  Our founders included: Dr. Eron de Leon Soto, Miguel Sague, Samuel Gonzalez, 

Jaime Montero, and Rebecca Briody (who continues to serve on the board of directors today).   

We were created as a social organization that would provide social services to Erieõs Spanish 

speaking population utilizing one outreach information and referral specialist.  The predomi-

nant Hispanic population at that time was Puerto Rican agricultural workers.   

 In the early 1990õs a sister corporation to Plastek closed in Los Angeles, California.  

More than 150 families were offered the opportunity to relocate and work here in Erie.  This 

population was predominantly Mexican.   

 In 1997, the Hispanic American Council was awarded the Refugee Social Services con-

tract- broadening the scope of services that we could provide.  After this, the agency also be-

came accredited to assist with the immigration needs of the communities that we serve.  Due 

to expanding scope of programming at the agency, our name was changed to the Multicul-

tural Community Resource Center in 2009.  We are pleased to be able to help many popula-

tions in our community who have barriers to employment, education and other life goals over-

come them to achieve self-sufficiency; however, we remember our Hispanic roots with pride!  

Hispanic Heritage Month is September 15th to October 15th  
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Pictures from The Hispanic Festival in Perry Square on Saturday, August 6, 2016 

Community Connections:  Backyard Bees Apiary  

Dylanna Jackson is the Executive Director of the International Institute of Erie -- but when she 
is not overseeing the partner agency that provides resettlement services for many of our cli-

ents, she runs her own beekeeping business, Backyard Bees Apiary. 

She started beekeeping in April 2015 with two hives, but this year she has expanded to five 
which, as her business name suggests, she maintains in her own backyard. She also takes care 

of three other hives at a different location. This harvest, she has amassed 60 pounds of honey. 

She notes that beekeeping requires a regimen of attentiveness to produce well. 

 "I check my hives about every two weeks," says Ms. Jackson. "I donõt use pesticides, but you 
do want to be aware of mites that can kill off your hive.   The weather is an important player in 

how much honey I can pull.   In general, Erie has two honey flows ð spring and fall." 

Challenges facing beekeepers, Ms. Jackson mentioned, include colony loss and contending 
with the weight of the hives once they are full of honey.  "I definitely have gotten a good 

workout this season," she says of carrying for the hives. 

After the harvest, it's important to leave some honey for the bees, too 

"You don't pull all the honey," Ms. Jackson said, "because they need some for winter." 

For more information and product pricing, visit the Facebook page for Backyard Bees Apiary, or email Dylanna Jackson 

at backyardbeesapiary@gmail.com . 

mailto:backyardbeesapiary@gmail.com
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On behalf of the Multicultural Community Resource 

Center and the many clients we provide our services 

to, we would like to say ôTHANK YOU!õ to everyone 

who generously donated to the agency during Erie 

Gives, which was held on Tuesday, August 9, 2016.  

This yearõs contributions totaled over $6,577! 

On Monday, August 15, 2016 four MCRC staff mem-

bers participated in the Ellen Curry Memorial Golf 

Tournament at Lake Shore Country Club.  In the pho-

to above are both Associate Directors Paul Jericho 

and Srdan Ninkovic. 

MCRC Daycare children enjoying the out-
side after a heavy rain fell on Erie on Au-
gust 1st. In the photo is Child Care Staff  

Dina Vakufac with two African children.  

Fun with Suds and 

Puddles!  

Employees of Rehrig Pacific choose to kick tobac-
co by participating in  MCRC's Tobacco Cessa-
tion  Program. This class is in their  4th week, which is their 
week to quit.   

If you are interested in stopping your tobacco use, you 
can contact Jordan Cherpak at jac554@mcrcerie.org or 
814.455.0212 Ext. 332. 

Kudos to Tobacco Cessation 

Program Students!  


